
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – July 28, 2008 
 

Present:     John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid 

      Jennifer Gaudette 

 

Guests:      None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Board of Adjustment will hold hearings for both the Dowse and Fedorowicz variance 

applications on Tuesday July 29
th

 at 5:30 pm. 

 

The Administrative Assistant met with the Selectmen to discuss Trust Fund 

disbursements and savings/cd rates. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed the Department of Revenue recommendations on the assessing 

contracts.  Jennifer will contact John Trumbull with the DRA with follow-up questions. 

 

MR. STRASSER requested that Jennifer contact Mr. Glover in regard to the status of 

Garnet Hill Road. 

 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to accept the minutes of July 21, 2008 seconded by MR. 

BIELEFIELD.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. REID made a motion to adjourn, seconded 

by MR. STRASSER the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next scheduled meeting 

will be on Monday, August 4, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 
 

 

 

 


